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	Text1p14: News and Notes from Mrs. Boyce/Ms. Ternes First Grade Class
	Text2p14: class
newsletter
	Text5p14: mark your calendar
	Text3p14: a note from the teacher
	Text3ap14: I hope you had an enjoyable Thanksgiving with family and friends. We all have so much to be thankful for! Thank you to all who participated in the Zoom Parent/Teacher Conferences and entrusting me with your child everyday.  Seeing how far each child has progressed since August makes me so happy. Please continue to work with your child. 
	Text5ap14: Dec 6-10: Santa's Secret Workshop
 
Dec. 8- Hamlin Band Performs
 
Dec. 14- Hot Lunch
 
Dec. 22- Early Dismissal 11:15 am
 
Dec. 23-Jan. 5- Winter Break
 
January 6, 2022- Classes Resume
	Text4p14: What we're learning
	Text6p14: Extra! Extra!
	Text4ap14: Please continue to practice sight words. We are seeing a big improvement. We will be working on the theme The Importance of Kindness, a very good theme at this time of year. After we finish the stories within that theme, we will move onto exploring non-fiction. Comprehension strategies will include character development, summarizing, and understanding the main idea. 
Phonics: We have been learning different consonant digraphs. Next up we will learn about words with double final consonants (-ll, -ss, -ff) .
Math: We are learning about how to solve subtraction story problems. We will then move on to solving mixed addition and subtraction story problems. We continue to work on using different strategies to find our answers. 
	Text6ap14:   I just know that we are going to continue to do great things in the New Year of 2022!
 
  Please be sure that you child returns their library book each week. Our library day is on Thursday each week.
 Our gym days are Monday and Wednesday.
  We will still try to go outside as weather permits so please send your child dressed accordingly.
	Text7p14: contact me
	Text7ap14: Please feel free to contact me through e-mail at tboyce@ahsd125.org or through school at 708-423-3078.


